
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 13th March 2025               

Hi Everyone,  

Next Friday 21st of March, we will be taking part in Red Nose Day and raising 
money for Comic Relief.  The children and staff are invited to come into school 
wearing their own clothes or Comic Relief t shirts etc. with a £1 donation.  The 
older children have asked me if they can have some stalls to raise money 
themselves, as they are very aware that they live privileged lives and not 
everyone in the world is as fortunate as them.  If you would like your child to 
visit the stalls, please send them with £2 in an envelope on Friday 21st.  
 

Our spring term parent’s evenings will be held in the last week of term, which is quickly 
advancing.  These will be held on Tuesday 1st of April from 3.30pm-6.20pm and again on 
Wednesday 2nd of April from 3.30pm-6.20pm.  Please click on the following link to book 
your slot with your child’s teacher.  Appointments will open on Monday 17th of March at 
6pm.  We look forward to being able to share your child’s progress as we head towards the 
summer term so we can reach all of our personal goals before the end of the academic year.  
 
https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

Safeguarding  
 

 
Please can I ask that the children do not ride scooters or bikes when they are joining the 

lines into school.  Scooters and bikes are great for riding to school and getting some exercise, 

however our school lines are very busy both before and after school and therefore it is 

important that the children dismount their scooters or bikes when they arrive to join the gate 

lines each day.  Thank you for ensuring your child does this.  

 
 
 

 

Attendance:  

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  
 

Here are last week’s figures:  Whole School: 96.0% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 96.0% 97.2% 94.1% 97.8% 94.7% 95.1% 96.8% 

 
 
 

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 

Friends of Crossflatts  
 
A huge thank you from Friends of Crossflatts Primary School to all those who returned the Smarties tubes filled with 
coins and sent money via PayPal.  We received around 200 tubes back and raised £559.83 which is incredible for such 
a simple and easy fundraising activity.  The money raised will go towards two netball posts and 70 Now Press Play 
headsets which the children really enjoy using in school break times as well as lessons. 
 
Our next fundraising activity will be the Egg Decorating competition on Thursday 3rd April and further details will be 
shared next week. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Friday 4th April at 9am.  If you would like to join us and help plan for our next activities 
and events and would like more information then please email friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk. 
 

Finally, just to let our families know that our lovely Mrs Carter, who has been working in Year 5 as a learning support 
assistant has now taken up a new role as one of our office administrators ready to help our families in our school 
office. She is a great addition to our front of house team, who do a wonderful job keeping school running so smoothly 
and efficiently.  
  
Just 16 school days left until Easter, let’s make each one count, a lot can be achieved 
in 16 days!  
 
Kind regards  

 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 
 

 

 


